
PHILLIPS 
County Highway W 

Phillips WI 54555 

 
Phillips High School and Middle School are one complex with two 

separate entrances.  Each school has its own gym.  However, all players 

and spectators will enter through the main high school entrance on 

Highway W.  This is approximately one mile west of the Highway 13 

intersection.  Highway 13 runs north/south through Phillips. 

 

 

From the north, travel about 1-1/2 miles from the city limits on 

Highway 13.  You will take a right on County Highway W.  (There is an 

“R” Store at this intersection.)  Take another right just one block from 

the intersection and follow Highway W one mile until you reach the 

high school entrance that is located on the right side of the road.  This 

street is also call Flambeau Avenue.  There is plenty of parking in the 

two lots directly in front of the high school. 

 

 

From the south, travel about two miles from the city limits on Highway 

13.  You will take a left on County Highway W.  (There is an “R” Store 

at this intersection.)  Take a right just one block from the intersection 

and follow Highway W one mile until you reach the high school 

entrance that is located on the right side of the road.  This street is also 

call Flambeau Avenue.  There is plenty of parking in the two lots 

directly in front of the high school. 


